
 
Friends of Oak Farm 

(Oak Farm Schools Parent / Teacher Association) 
 

July 2014 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 
SUMMER is here and sadly the end of term is in sight and it is time to begin 
preparations for the Family Disco.  This event will be taking place on the evening of 
Friday 11th July 2014.   
 

The evening will start at 7pm and finish at 10.30pm.  Bring your own drinks and food 
or nibbles if you wish (no portable barbecues please) or go all the way and bring 
a take-away with you!  All that we ask is that you clear your litter away at the end of 
the evening and please bring plastic cups, not glasses.  
 
Please note alcohol will be allowed on the school premises during the evening.  FoOF 
will also be selling ice creams for part of the evening. 
 
All tickets purchased in advance will be £3.00 (under 5’s go free).  Any tickets   
purchased at the gate on the night will be £4.00 and are subject to availability.   
 
If you would like to attend this fun and very popular event please complete the tear-
off slip and return it with the correct money, secured in an envelope marked 
“Family Disco Tickets”, to your child’s class teacher and we will arrange for your 
tickets to be issued.  This is a popular event and we are limited on numbers so to 
avoid disappointment buy your tickets early!! 
 
So we can make sure this is a safe and fun evening, please note the following : - 
 

 Parents are responsible for their children, AT ALL TIMES 
 No under age drinking  
 No unaccompanied children, under the age of 18, are allowed 
 All ball games to be played on the school field 

 
 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
 

Family Disco – Friday 11th July 2014 
 
Name ………………………………………………… Tel No.  ………….……………… 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………    Class …………………. 
 
Please supply  ………………  tickets at £3.00 each 
 
I enclose £ …………………  (cash/cheque) (Please make cheques payable to Friends of Oak Farm) 


